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  Lloyd's Register of Shipping 1941 Sailing Vessels Lloyd's Register
Foundation,1941-01-01 The Lloyd's Register of Shipping records the details of
merchant vessels over 100 gross tonnes, which are self-propelled and sea-
going, regardless of classification. Before the time, only those vessels
classed by Lloyd's Register were listed. Vessels are listed alphabetically by
their current name.
  Interleaving Concepts for Digital-to-Analog Converters Christian
Schmidt,2019-07-19 Modern complementary metal oxide semiconductor (CMOS)
digital-to-analog converters (DACs) are limited in their bandwidth due to
technological constraints. These limitations can be overcome by parallel DAC
architectures, which are called interleaving concepts. Christian Schmidt
analyzes the limitations and the potential of two innovative DAC interleaving
concepts to provide the basis for a practical implementation: the analog
multiplexing DAC (AMUX-DAC) and the frequency interleaving DAC (FI-DAC). He
presents analytical and discrete-time models as a theoretical foundation and
develops digital signal processing (DSP) algorithms to compensate the analog
impairments. Further, he quantifies the impact of various limiting parameters
with numerical simulations and verifies both concepts in laboratory
experiments. About the Author: Christian Schmidt works at the Fraunhofer
Heinrich-Hertz-Institute, Berlin, Germany, on innovative solutions for
broadband signal generation in the field of optical communications. The
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studies for his dissertation were carried out at the Technische Universität
Berlin and at the Fraunhofer Heinrich-Hertz-Institute, both Berlin, Germany.
  National Association of Broadcasters Engineering Handbook Graham A.
Jones,David H. Layer,Thomas G. Osenkowsky,2013-04-26 The NAB Engineering
Handbook provides detailed information on virtually every aspect of the
broadcast chain, from news gathering, program production and postproduction
through master control and distribution links to transmission, antennas, RF
propagation, cable and satellite. Hot topics covered include HD Radio, HDTV,
2 GHz broadcast auxiliary services, EAS, workflow, metadata, digital asset
management, advanced video and audio compression, audio and video over IP,
and Internet broadcasting. A wide range of related topics that engineers and
managers need to understand are also covered, including broadcast
administration, FCC practices, technical standards, security, safety,
disaster planning, facility planning, project management, and engineering
management. Basic principles and the latest technologies and issues are all
addressed by respected professionals with first-hand experience in the
broadcast industry and manufacturing. This edition has been fully revised and
updated, with 104 chapters and over 2000 pages. The Engineering Handbook
provides the single most comprehensive and accessible resource available for
engineers and others working in production, postproduction, networks, local
stations, equipment manufacturing or any of the associated areas of radio and
television.
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  Structure Discovery in Natural Language Chris Biemann,2011-12-08 Current
language technology is dominated by approaches that either enumerate a large
set of rules, or are focused on a large amount of manually labelled data. The
creation of both is time-consuming and expensive, which is commonly thought
to be the reason why automated natural language understanding has still not
made its way into “real-life” applications yet. This book sets an ambitious
goal: to shift the development of language processing systems to a much more
automated setting than previous works. A new approach is defined: what if
computers analysed large samples of language data on their own, identifying
structural regularities that perform the necessary abstractions and
generalisations in order to better understand language in the process? After
defining the framework of Structure Discovery and shedding light on the
nature and the graphic structure of natural language data, several procedures
are described that do exactly this: let the computer discover structures
without supervision in order to boost the performance of language technology
applications. Here, multilingual documents are sorted by language, word
classes are identified, and semantic ambiguities are discovered and resolved
without using a dictionary or other explicit human input. The book concludes
with an outlook on the possibilities implied by this paradigm and sets the
methods in perspective to human computer interaction. The target audience are
academics on all levels (undergraduate and graduate students, lecturers and
professors) working in the fields of natural language processing and
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computational linguistics, as well as natural language engineers who are
seeking to improve their systems.
  Remote Sensing in Vessel Detection and Navigation Henning
Heiselberg,Andrzej Stateczny,2020-12-11 The Special Issue entitled “Remote
Sensing in Vessel Detection and Navigation” comprises 15 articles on many
topics related to remote sensing with navigational sensors. The sequence of
articles included in this Special Issue is in line with the latest scientific
trends. The latest developments in science, including artificial
intelligence, were used. It can be said that navigation and vessel detection
remain important and hot topics, and a lot of work will continue to be done
worldwide. New techniques and methods for analyzing and extracting
information from navigational sensors and data have been proposed and
verified. Some of these will spark further research, and some are already
mature and can be considered for industrial implementation and development.
  PRICM 8 Fernand D. S. Marquis,2013-09-05 PRICM-8 features the most
prominent and largest-scale interactions in advanced materials and processing
in the Pacific Rim region. The conference is unique in its intrinsic nature
and architecture which crosses many traditional discipline and cultural
boundaries. The CD is a comprehensive collection of papers from the 15
symposia presented at this event.
  Lloyd Register of Shipping 1939 Sailing Vessels Lloyd Register
Foundation,1939-01-01 The Lloyd's Register of Shipping records the details of
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merchant vessels over 100 gross tonnes, which are self-propelled and sea-
going, regardless of classification. Before the time, only those vessels
classed by Lloyd's Register were listed. Vessels are listed alphabetically by
their current name.
  Lloyd's Register of Shipping ,1944
  Structural Comedy in Shakespeare's Tragedies William Gordon Warnell,1955
  Lloyd Register of Shipping 1938 Sailing Vessels Lloyd Register
Foundation,1938-01-01 The Lloyd's Register of Shipping records the details of
merchant vessels over 100 gross tonnes, which are self-propelled and sea-
going, regardless of classification. Before the time, only those vessels
classed by Lloyd's Register were listed. Vessels are listed alphabetically by
their current name.
  Biology-vol-I Dr S Venugopal, A text book on Biology
  Lloyd Register of Shipping 1940 Sailing Vessels Lloyd Register
Foundation,1940-01-01 The Lloyd's Register of Shipping records the details of
merchant vessels over 100 gross tonnes, which are self-propelled and sea-
going, regardless of classification. Before the time, only those vessels
classed by Lloyd's Register were listed. Vessels are listed alphabetically by
their current name.
  Please Allow Me to Introduce Myself: Essays on Debut Albums George
Plasketes,2016-04-22 Debut albums are among the cultural artefacts that
capture the popular imagination especially well. As a first impression, the
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debut album may take on a mythical status, whether the artist or group
achieves enduring success or in rare cases when an initial record turns out
to be an apogee for an artist. Whatever the subsequent career trajectory, the
debut album is a meaningful text that can be scrutinized for its revelatory
signs and the expectations that follow. Please Allow Me to Introduce Myself:
Essays on Debut Albums tells the stories of 23 debut albums over a nearly
fifty year span, ranging from Buddy Holly and the Crickets in 1957 to The Go!
Team in 2004. In addition to biographical background and a wealth of
historical information about the genesis of the album, each essay looks back
at the album and places it within multiple contexts, particularly the
artist’s career development. In this way, the book will be of as much
interest to sociologists and historians as to culture critics and
musicologists.
  Neural Information Processing Long Cheng,Andrew Chi Sing Leung,Seiichi
Ozawa,2018-12-03 The seven-volume set of LNCS 11301-11307, constitutes the
proceedings of the 25th International Conference on Neural Information
Processing, ICONIP 2018, held in Siem Reap, Cambodia, in December 2018. The
401 full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 575
submissions. The papers address the emerging topics of theoretical research,
empirical studies, and applications of neural information processing
techniques across different domains. The 7th and final volume, LNCS 11307, is
organized in topical sections on robotics and control; biomedical
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applications; and hardware.
  Oxwagon Sentinel Christoph Marx,2009 This new approach to the social
history of Afrikaner nationalism looks into the diverse causes for the rise
of a political movement which was to shape South African history profoundly
during the 20th Century. In the 1930s Afrikaner nationalism transformed
itself from a populist into a cultural nationalism, becoming politically
radicalised at the same time. The nationalist symbol of the oxwagon was used
not only by the National Party, but also by the extra- and
antiparliamentarian mass movement Ossewabrandwag, which was founded in 1939.
Drawing on a broad range of archival resources the social history of this
extremist organisation is analysed, showing local and regional differences.
The Ossewabrandwag as a nationalist movement counted a considerable part of
the Afrikaans white population among its members. Therefore, the
Ossewabrandwag can be understood approprately only in the context of radical
Afrikaner nationalism. Given that the potential for political radicalisation
in the white South African population was considerable, ideological
influences from overseas played merely an additional role. The book looks
into the reasons for the mass participation in the Ossewabrandwag. In
addition it analyses the organisation's fight with the National Party and its
illegal and treasonable activities. In this context the book discusses which
ideological influences on the apartheid policy can be identified as coming
from organised right wing extremism.
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  Ultrafast Magnetism I Jean-Yves Bigot,Wolfgang Hübner,Theo Rasing,Roy
Chantrell,2014-08-05 This volume on Ultrafast Magnetism is a collection of
articles presented at the international “Ultrafast Magnetization Conference”
held at the Congress Center in Strasbourg, France, from October 28th to
November 1st, 2013. This first conference, which is intended to be held every
two years, received a wonderful attendance and gathered scientists from 27
countries in the field of Femtomagnetism, encompassing many theoretical and
experimental research subjects related to the spins dynamics in bulk or
nanostructured materials. The participants appreciated this unique
opportunity for discussing new ideas and debating on various physical
interpretations of the reported phenomena. The format of a single session
with many oral contributions as well as extensive time for poster
presentations allowed researchers to have a detailed overview of the field.
Importantly, one could sense that, in addition to studying fundamental
magnetic phenomena, ultrafast magnetism has entered in a phase where applied
physics and engineering are playing an important role. Several devices are
being proposed with exciting R&D perspectives in the near future, in
particular for magnetic recording, time resolved magnetic imaging and spin
polarized transport, therefore establishing connections between various
aspects of modern magnetism. Simultaneously, the diversity of techniques and
experimental configurations has flourished during the past years, employing
in particular Xrays, visible, infra-red and terahertz radiations. It was also
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obvious that an important effort is being made for tracking the dynamics of
spins and magnetic domains at the nanometer scale, opening the pathway to
exciting future developments. The concerted efforts between theoretical and
experimental approaches for explaining the dynamical behaviors of angular
momentum and energy levels, on different classes of magnetic materials, are
worth pointing out. Finally it was unanimously recognized that the quality of
the scientific oral and poster presentations contributed to bring the
conference to a very high international standard.
  AIDS Research and Human Retroviruses ,1990
  LTE - The UMTS Long Term Evolution Stefania Sesia,Issam Toufik,Matthew
Baker,2011-07-20 Where this book is exceptional is that the reader will not
just learn how LTE works but why it works Adrian Scrase, ETSI Vice-President,
International Partnership Projects Following on the success of the first
edition, this book is fully updated, covering the latest additions to LTE and
the key features of LTE-Advanced. This book builds on the success of its
predecessor, offering the same comprehensive system-level understanding built
on explanations of the underlying theory, now expanded to include complete
coverage of Release 9 and the developing specifications for LTE-Advanced. The
book is a collaborative effort of more than 40 key experts representing over
20 companies actively participating in the development of LTE, as well as
academia. The book highlights practical implications, illustrates the
expected performance, and draws comparisons with the well-known WCDMA/HSPA
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standards. The authors not only pay special attention to the physical layer,
giving an insight into the fundamental concepts of OFDMA-FDMA and MIMO, but
also cover the higher protocol layers and system architecture to enable the
reader to gain an overall understanding of the system. Key New Features:
Comprehensively updated with the latest changes of the LTE Release 8
specifications, including improved coverage of Radio Resource Management RF
aspects and performance requirements Provides detailed coverage of the new
LTE Release 9 features, including: eMBMS, dual-layer beamforming, user
equipment positioning, home eNodeBs / femtocells and pico cells and self-
optimizing networks Evaluates the LTE system performance Introduces LTE-
Advanced, explaining its context and motivation, as well as the key new
features including: carrier aggregation, relaying, high-order MIMO, and
Cooperative Multi-Point transmission (CoMP). Includes an accompanying website
containing a complete list of acronyms related to LTE and LTE-Advanced, with
a brief description of each (http://www.wiley.com/go/sesia_theumts) This book
is an invaluable reference for all research and development engineers
involved in implementation of LTE or LTE-Advanced, as well as graduate and
PhD students in wireless communications. Network operators, service providers
and R&D managers will also find this book insightful.
  Buffalo Bill from Prairie to Palace John M. Burke,2012-10-01 Advance man,
press agent, and publicist extraordinaire, John M. Burke (1842–1917) was
instrumental in turning William F. Cody into the iconic persona of Buffalo
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Bill. And with this biography, published in 1893, Burke put the finishing
touches on the legend that persists to this day. This new, definitive edition
includes the full text and all the photographs and line drawings of Burke’s
original, while providing critical background details on the literary
sources, historical characters, and events that figure in the work. With “a
few plain truths, unadorned,” Burke purported to give a frank account of
Buffalo Bill’s life. Hostile Indians, gunfights, cattle stampedes: Cody’s
Wild West was fraught with peril at every turn. This “Chevalier Bayard of
American Bordermen” exemplified courage and daring while often narrowly
escaping certain death and he earned the respect and admiration of not only
his fellow frontiersmen but also European royalty. Burke recounts Cody’s duel
with Chief Yellow Hand; his role as army scout, buffalo hunter, Pony Express
rider, and international celebrity; and his associations with well-known
figures like Kit Carson, Sitting Bull, General Phil Sheridan, and Queen
Victoria. A brilliant instance of mythmaking by a true believer, Burke’s
portrait of Buffalo Bill Cody as frontiersman and hero is a tribute to the
romance of the Wild West and a canonical volume in the American story.
  ANIMAL BIOTECHNOLOGY P. Ramadass,2019-06-11 Biotechnology is a highly
multidisciplinary subject and has got its foundation in many fields including
biology, microbiology, biochemistry, molecular biology, genetics, chemistry
and chemical and processing engineering. Application of biotechnology in
medicine and agriculture has been a recent phenomenon. Modern
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biotechnological processes now encompass a wide range of new products
including antibiotics, recombinant and nucleic acid vaccines, monoclonal
antibodies, recombinant therapeutic products like recombinant insulin, growth
hormones, prolactin and gene therapy, production of transgenic animals and
plants and use of embryo biotechnological methods and stem cells to augment
animal production and human therapy, respectively. Animal biotechnology is in
its infancy and only during the past ten years, much work has been done in
animal biotechnology in few isolated laboratories throughout the world. There
is an increasing need to train manpower in animal biotechnology. Even though
many colleges are offering courses in Biotechnology for the students, there
is no single text book available covering all the aspects of animal
biotechnology for the students. This book on Animal Biotechnology has been
written to meet out the requirements of both undergraduate and postgraduate
students on the subject of biotechnology. There are seventeen chapters in
this book covering different aspects of animal biotechnology including enzyme
technology, gene therapy, biotechnology in medicine, Intellectual Property
Rights and biosafety in biotechnology. Many up-to-date references on most of
the topics have been included so that it would be a reference book for
postgraduate students studying biotechnology and molecular biology. This
would be a useful book for students who are writing competitive examinations
for fellowship. With my extensive experience in teaching and research in
Animal Biotechnology I have compiled this book to provide students the basic
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principles of animal biotechnology, current information on different topics
of biotechnology, as well as information on Intellectual Property Rights and
biosafety guidelines to be adopted in the laboratories.
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en - Jul 13 2023
web esta nueva edición
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